
  

 

4 August 2020 

 

Tender success in two WA shopping centres. 
 

MCS Services Limited (ASX: MSG) is pleased to advise that it has been successful with a tender for 

continuing work at two suburban shopping centres in WA for a further two years through to 2022 with 

an option of two 12-month extensions. 

 

The shopping centres are the Phoenix Shopping Centre in Spearwood and the Altone Park Shopping 

Centre in Altone, both in Western Australia. Both centres are managed by CBRE, Australia’s largest 

commercial real estate services company. 

   

The winning of these centres demonstrates further that MCS Security is the leading provider of guard 

services to retail shopping centres throughout Western Australia. 

  

The aggregate gross value of these contracts over the duration of the two-year term is estimated to 

be in excess of one million three hundred thousand dollars. 

 

MCS Security CEO Paul Simmons said "We are very pleased to have won this tender and to continue 

our service at these centres with this valued client. MCS Security always seeks to exceed our client 

expectations and the service provided to the client has assisted us in continuing this long and 

successful relationship.” 

 

 

 
PAUL R. SIMMONS 

MANAGING DIRECTOR 

MCS SERVICES LTD 

 

This announcement was authorised for release to the ASX by Mr Paul Simmons. 

 

For further information contact Mr Simmons on 0439 943 405 

 

 

About MCS Services 

 

MCS Services provides security services at major commercial property sites and retail shopping centres 

throughout the Perth metropolitan area and regional country areas of Western Australia. These security 

services include mobile patrols and response vehicle services. In addition, MCS provides electronic security 

services including the design, supply, installation and commissioning of security alarms, CCTV, biometric and 

access control systems to commercial, industrial and domestic sectors. 

 


